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Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project 

Soil sampling and electrical work 

August 2022 

As part of the Province of B.C.’s Steveston Interchange Project, which will expand the interchange from two to five lanes, 

crews will perform soil sampling and electrical work.  

Soil sampling is necessary to understand the existing ground conditions in preparation for construction. This activity will take 

place during the day in the southeast and northeast quadrants of the interchange and will begin in late August or early 

September. Drill equipment will be used. Traffic impacts are not anticipated, and noise impacts will be minimal.  

The Project is also doing some electrical work, which will require a vehicle to be parked on the grassy area of the southwest 

quadrant of the interchange. This work will be performed at night, and no traffic or noise impacts are anticipated. 

Throughout the duration of the Project, most notifications will be distributed by email. Please sign up for e-notifications at 

highway99tunnel.ca/newsletter. 

If you have any questions about construction, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call the construction 

information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075.  

 

What to Expect  

 

Timing 

 

Hours of Work 
> Likely starting the week of August 

29, 2022 to mid-September 
 

> Soil sampling: 
Daytime from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

> Electrical work: 
Nighttime from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m.  
 

 

Traffic 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
> No anticipated traffic impacts > Noise impacts will be minimal and 

similar to existing traffic noise levels 
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